
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                    

Indiana Science Communication Day 
 
 The Science Policy Initiative at the University of Notre Dame  
 

would like to invite you for a day of Science Communication  
 

at the Indiana Statehouse in Indianapolis, IN 
Monday March 11, 2019 

This is a unique and important opportunity for Graduate 
Students and interested Undergraduates from all over Indiana 
to learn how to discuss the importance of their research with 
legislators.  
 
We will begin with a brief communication training (8a-9a).  
Then we will proceed to a coffee and pastry reception (10a-
1p) in the statehouse lobby with staff and legislators. 
Participants will have the opportunity to meet one-on-one 
with their State Senators and Representatives (1p-3p) during 
session.     
 
Please consider signing up by emailing scipolnd@nd.edu, or 
going to our website: https://sites.nd.edu/spi-club/ to fill out 
an application. Travel Reimbursement may be available to 
eligible attendees.   


